07/21/2015

New Marquee for Kaspar Gate Finally Up!

The long awaited marquee has finally been installed at the Kaspar Gate. Members

soon will be up to date on events already afforded to those that commute through

the main entrance. In just a few more days sign should be up and operational once

letters arrive and electrician completes installation. Sign's primary purpose is to

keep members informed on pertinent CLV events such as water boil advisories.

Landscaping will be accomplished around the sign soon to maintain that

manicured look.

PAST DUE

If you took advantage of our dual

payment plan the second installment
was due on July 15, 2015. Second
payment must be made no later than
July 31, 2015 to avoid any suspension
in privileges. Please contact the office
as soon as possible at 812 544-2234 if
you have any questions or are unsure
of amount due. Thank you for your

immediate attention in this matter.
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Thanks for your Patience, Lake Weed

has once again become a problem in
several areas of our lakes. If you didn't
know, this year Lake Treatment
Services have been contracted out to
Aquatic Solutions from Boonville. We
will continue to work closely with this

combpanyv throuahout the vear until



